


A normal visual field is represented in the top 
image. The bottom image is an example of early 
to moderate visual field damage. 

Visual field tests may be a 
regular part of your treatment. 
Depending on your eye problem, your 
ophthalmologist may want you to have a 
visual field test 1-2 times each year. This 
helps them monitor changes in your vision 
and make any needed treatment changes. 
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Summary 
A visual field test measures how much you can 
see around you. Ophthalmologists often use this 
test to diagnose and monitor eye problems. 

To take the test, you sit at a device called a 
perimeter with one eye covered. When you see 
a light appear on a screen, you simply press a 
button. The test is repeated using the other eye. 

Your ophthalmologist will tell you how often you 
should have a visual field test. 

If you have any questions about your eyes or 
your vision, speak with your ophthalmologist. 
He or she is committed to protecting your sight. 

Get more information about eye health from 
EyeSmart-provided by the American Academy of 
Ophthalmology-at aao.org/eyesmart. 
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